
SLT Minutes 

6.3.2021 
 

The meeting commenced at 1:02pm via Teams. 

 

Copies of the May meeting minutes were sent via e-mail and are available on the school website. A 

motion was made to approve the minutes. The motion passed. 

 

Old Business  

The following leadership updates were recorded: 

SLT Representatives starting their 2 year term 

running 21-22 and 22-23 school years: 

Department Chairs starting their 2 year term 

running 21-22 and 22-23 school years: 

CTE- Stacie Jarrett 

PE-Corey Muirhead 

ROTC-Keith Patton 

English- Cynthia Vaughn 

Art-Dobbins 

Social Studies-Chris Cook 

Counseling-TBD 

Science-Carriker 

World Languages-Frissen 

EC-Trivett 

Math-Smith 

Counseling-TBD 

Arts-Veneris finishing 1 year for Sterling in 

preparation for potential retirement 

 

New Business  

Seagraves mentioned that the matrix had been emailed to each department and requested that 

matrix concerns come now, not August. 

 

As of the June 3 meeting, field trips will be allowed in the 2021-22 school year. 

 

Open House dates have been set by the district. High school Open House will be August 16. 

 

If departments have questions about how school will look in the 21-22 school year, please send 

those to Seagraves so that our summer meeting can be more productive.  

 

SLT requested that no phone calls from parents be sent through during class time.  

 

The English department requested a male presence in the bathrooms. 

 

In preparation for a summer meeting, SLT was notified they would take place after summer 

school hours.  

 

Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 

 

None 

 

The meeting adjourned at 1:24pm. 

 



The next meeting will be August 4 @ 4pm via Teams.  

 


